
 

 

Yr 6 Bikeability Training 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Reminder that Bikeability for Year 6 begins on Monday 26th March and runs every day to Thursday 
29th March.  
 
Please can children come in normal school uniform but girls must bring leggings to change into and 
everyone must have a warm/waterproof coat and sensible shoes/trainers to put on. 
 
Children can bring their bikes into school at 8.40am through the SCITT gate, where they will be stored 
near the playground. If you would like to leave your child's bike here until Thursday please supply a lock 
that your child can work (complete with combination or key - which they must look after). 
 
The school cannot accept responsibility for any bikes left overnight on site and are left at the owner's 
risk. The SCITT gates are locked at all times. Bikes must be removed on Thursday 29th (last day of 
term). 
 
Many thanks 
Mrs Mayall 

 


